From: Steve Hall
To: Lauren Stevens

Subject: Have you visited the site for the proposed subdivision called High Park

Date: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 3:31:53 PM

[You don't often get email from steve.hall@hall-widdoss.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

My name is Steve Hall and the variances requested by Rebecca Donnelly have utterly failed to account for the narrow portion of Woodbine Way. No neighbor is in favor of the variances based on safety issues. Please ensure the issue of road safety have been considered because your approval of these variances leaves the City liable for the auto wrecks that will result; not if but when. Just split the number of lots between Landons Way and Simon Drive to minimize the traffic issues. There is an adequacy to where Simon Drive could be the intersection and that is the existing driveway to her residential property and the Missoula Water site.

Steve Hall 1212 Hunter Lane (406) 880-3822 Sent from my iPad